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Suspects Sought Following Burglaries

(KAIR)--Suspects are sought in connection with recent Jackson County
burglaries.

That word comes in the form of an alert issued by the Sheriff's Office Friday.

The suspects are identified as two white females, weighing around 160 to 180
pounds, and possibly traveling in a red passenger car.

The burglaries were reported near Soldier.
The Sheriff's Office is alerting all residents to make sure keys are not left in
vehicles, make sure all doors are locked and outbuildings secured, and to report

any suspicious activity or vehicles.

Anyone with information related to the investigation should call 785-364-2251.
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